
 
         

             

         

 

 

  

                 

           

  

                                       

                               

  

                     

         

  

 

                             

 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT	UPDATE:	Systems	Down	
 

Sent: 06/16/2017 08:36 AM CDT 

From: Oklahoma State Department of Health <osdh@public.govdelivery.com> 

Subject: IMPORTANT UPDATE: Systems Down 

HTML Version 

IMPORTANT UPDATE: 

Don’t be late! Submit assessments or pull CASPER reports 

BEFORE 11:00am CST on JUNE 23rd 

All QIES systems will be down from Friday, June 23rd at 11:00am (12pm ET) through Monday, June 26th at 5:00 

a.m. (6am ET). Please note, this downtime begins 6 hours earlier than the normally scheduled downtime. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (405) 271‐5278. 

The QIES Help Desk Team 

This service is provided to you at no charge by Oklahoma State Department of Health. 

This email was sent to Email Address using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Oklahoma State Department of 
Health · 1000 NE 10th · Oklahoma City, OK 73117· 1-800-522-0203 

http:osdh@public.govdelivery.com

